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I am currently researching the RHM study into the effects of eating Mycoprotein [Quorn] which
was carried out in 1985 at Toxicol Laboratories, Bromyard Road, Ledbury.

  

If you were involved in this study, in any way, I would be interested to hear from you.  Thank
you.

  

Please contact me at: tobrianbecker@gmail.com
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